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Health Promoting Schools  

 

 

As a health promoting 

school we encourage 

children to bring water 

to school everyday as 

part of their healthy 

lunch. The H.P.S 

committee have 

decided to choose 

Wednesday as the day 

to go around and check 

that everybody has 

water as their drink. We 

would be grateful if you 

could ensure that your 

child brings water to 

school everyday 

We are looking for two parents who would 

like to sit on our health promotion schools 

committee on behalf of the parental body. 

Please ring or email the school if you can 

volunteer. 

5th class News- Young Dragons in the Den  

 

Six teams will go forward on Thursday to 

present their final products to a panel of 

judges.  Niall Mc Garry our visiting Dragon, a 

very successful entrepreneur will no doubt 

have some very useful feedback for the boys.  

A wonderful experience for the boys in 5th 

class and a huge thank you to Mr Fitzgerald 

for co coordinating the programme.   

Check out our new look website. www.oranmoreboysns.ie 

 We are very grateful to Marcin Piskor, dad to Maxim in 2nd class who has 

put in endless weeks/months of work in designing our new website. It’s still 

in its infancy stage but over the coming months we will be adding to its 

content and hopefully you’ll find it a very useful resource.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Boys 4th-6th classes  are looking 

forward to their annual trip to the 

Galway Clinic on Friday to perform at 

the Clinic’s annual awards ceremony. 

It is a privilege and a wonderful 

experience for the boys. Huge thank 

you to  music teachers Ms Mc Donagh 

and Ms O’ Connell who have 

prepared them. Parents 

welcome – 12 30pm 

performance.  

Congratulations to 

Ms. Niamh 

Cormican who is 

getting married on 

Saturday. We wish 

Niamh and John all 

the very best for 

the future.  

Ms Cormican will 

be on leave until 

the 17th December 

and her class will 

be taken by Ms 

Joanne Boyle.  

 

Congratulations to all 3rd class boys who completed their swimming lesson 

programme last week. Great progress was made by all.                                      

 

5th/6th class - save 

the date. Thur 13th 

Dec 7 15pm- 

Oranmore church. 

Awaiting Christmas 

Recital 

http://www.oranmoreboysns.ie/
http://www.oranmoreboysns.ie/

